
 

 
NOTICE TO INTERESTED SUPPLIERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SRI LANKA AIR FORCE 

 

SUPPLIER REGISTRATION FOR AIRCRAFT SERVICES AND SPARES – SRI LANKA AIR 

FORCE 

 

1. The Sri Lanka Air Force (SLAF) has initiated the registration process for suppliers of aircraft 

services and spares to establish framework agreements for a period of three years. This registration is 

necessary due to the following reasons:  

 

a. The existing practice of calling for quotations through the Ministry of Defence (MOD) 

registered category is now limited to shopping procedures with a capped amount of Rs. 20 

million.  

 

b. As per Section 3.1.3 of the Procurement Guidelines of the Government of Sri Lanka 

(GOSL), procurement entities must maintain a pre-listed set of suppliers for Limited International 

and Limited National Bidding.  

 

c. SLAF anticipates enhanced cost efficiency and better supply chain management by pre-

selecting qualified and potential bidders, considering the specialized nature of aircraft-related 

spares and services.  

 

2. The SLAF specific registration is required to comply with procurement guidelines and facilitate 

strategic procurement under framework agreements. For further clarification, interested suppliers are 

invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday, 03rd March 2025, at 1500 hrs at Procurement Division, Air 

Force Headquarters, Sri Jayewardenepura, Kotte, Sri Lanka. 

 

3. For more details, please refer to the published registration notice.  
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